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Term 1

Year 7 84%

Year 8 77%

Year 9 75%

Year 10 66%

Year 11 69%

Sixth Form 38%

Wider Learning in Term 1  

• It was wonderful to see Wider Learning back up and running at 
full speed in Term 1 (examples from the WL bulletin below)

• The % of students engaged in Wider Learning in Term 1 
(September – December) is outlined below:

Overall % of engagement in 
WL per year group: 
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Wider Learning % broken down by House: 

Well done to 
Canterbury! 

Well done to the PE & Music Department 

Wider Learning % broken down into subject area: 

Wider Learning breakdown: 
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• We now have a fantastic new Wider Learning 
Dashboard that tutors will be able to share with their 
tutor groups each week. 

• Along with the other pastoral information such as the 
number of positives, attendance & punctuality, 
students will also be able to see their Wider Learning 
attendance each week.  

Wider Learning Attendance Summary: 

If your attendance at a club is not recorded, 
please speak to your club leader or Miss Adams. 

Students in Y7-11 will also receive a 
Wider Learning summary at Q2 & Q4 

which provides a summary of their 
Wider Learning activities. 
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• Miss Adams will email you & your parent / carer the Term 2  Extra-curricular timetables 
by the end of the week. (You can also see your year group Timetable in slide 6-11)

• Clubs will start from Monday 10th January (week 2) and run up until the end of Term 2
(end of March)

• Lunch clubs will run from 12:30-1:00pm for Y7-9 and 1:30-2:00pm for Y10-13. You will 
need an early lunch pass from your club leader. 

• After school clubs will finished between 4:20- 5:00pm, please check with your club 
leader. 

• Face masks must be worn in all clubs (other than sports clubs) until the end of January. 

• All clubs should have a register taken, please ask your club leader if your attendance 
has not been recorded. 

• You will receive a positive conduct point for every attendance at a club.

• You can also check on Copia > Wider Learning & Careers for updates and information 
on Wider Learning or click HERE

Wider Learning for Term 2:

If you have any questions, please email Miss Adams: 
(Head of Careers & Wider Learning) 

ladams@twyford.ealing.sch.uk

Or pop into the Careers office in M-Block (Office 34) 

https://twyfordacademies.sharepoint.com/sites/twy_widerlearning/SitePages/Year%2010%20IAG.aspx
mailto:ladams@twyford.ealing.sch.uk

